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July 14, 2023 
Tara Arko 
Director, Technical Services 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
P.O Box 1360  
Cambridge Bay, NU   X0B 0C0 

Sent VIA Email: info@nirb.ca 
 
RE: NIRB File No. 22MN025: Draft Scope and Draft Impact Statement Guidelines for De Beers 
Canada Inc’s “Chidliak Diamond Mine” Project Proposal   
 
Dear Tara Arko, 

The Government of Nunavut (GN) would like to thank the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) 
for the opportunity to submit comments on the Board’s Draft Scope List and Draft Impact 
Statement Guidelines for De Beers Canada Inc.’s “Chidliak Diamond Mine” Project Proposal. 

The GN has reviewed the Board’s Draft Scope List and Impact Statement Guidelines and has no 
comments to provide at this time. The GN appreciates the opportunity to review these 
materials as part of its participation in the NIRB review process. Should there be any concerns 
or need for follow-up, please do not hesitate to contact me at dlapierre1@gov.nu.ca.  

 
Qujannamiik,  
 
 
 
Dianne Lapierre 
Avatiliriniq Coordinator 
 
 
	


